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Building Report 

July 2020 BOE Meeting 
 

Summer Building Maintenance:  The SES custodial staff is busy preparing the building for the 2020-21 school 

year.  Head custodian Aaron Koch, Louis Aberle, and summer help Darin Funk have completed a huge 

amount all ready.  Most carpet and rooms have been cleaned and ready for teachers to organize.  New 

carpet has been installed in a classroom. A number of smaller projects, both inside and out, are in process 

and will help to enhance our facility. 

 ELA Committee Meeting:  Members of the ELA adoption committee met on June 17, 2020 to begin work on 

the development of instructional routines, pacing guides, and alignment of content standards with the 

recently adopted ELA curriculum. These individuals will continue to work with their grade level teams to 

refine and communicate this information. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

July 21:  District BLT Meeting 

August 5: USD 113 Enrollment 
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